
 

Vinpro welcomes new board member

Charl du Plessis, CEO of Orange River Cellars, has been announced as the new Vinpro board member for the Northern
Cape region. Du Plessis has been with Orange River Cellars since the beginning of 2018. His appointment as a Vinpro
director comes after the resignation of Albert Brink, who represented the region since 2009.
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